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Minutes of 02/29/2024 

 
Division  Amy Lorenzo, Executive Officer 
Staff: Zack Trujillo, Board Support Specialist 
    
The Public Hearing, held in Boise, was called to order at 10:33 AM MT by Executive Officer Amy 
Lorenzo. 
 
Based on Governor Brad Little’s Executive Order 2020-1 Zero-Based Regulation, to repeal and 
replace rules, this is the first public hearing to gather comments to IDAPA 24.39.90 Rules of the 
Damage Prevention Board.  
 
Executive Officer Lorenzo reviewed the proposed changes (red lines). The following individuals 
attended the hearing, in person or virtually, and provided suggestions and/or comments: Jerry 
Piper, Cambridge Telephone Company; Julie Maki, Dig Line, Inc.; Michelle Haskett, Avista 
Utilities; Terry Martin, city of Caldwell, Water Department; David Dickerson, Williams; Gary, 
unknown last name; and Jeannien DeWitt, DOPL.  
 
There were questions and comments on the topic of Civil Penalties (020.). David Dickerson asked 
whether an exemption list would be made available for outreach, and if there has been any 
discussion on reporting violations to insurance underwriters. Mr. Dickerson believes this will raise 
awareness for 811. These comments will be presented to the Board at its next regularly scheduled 
meeting. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
With no further comments, Executive Officer Lorenzo adjourned the hearing at 10:56 AM.  
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